

November 1, 2019

Wow! What a fun, busy October we had! I enjoyed visiting with each of you during our phone conferences.

On **November 13**th there will be a parent meeting about Thanksgiving Experience. All the 4-year old classes will get to take part in a Thanksgiving Experience on **November 20**th. However, <u>we cannot do this without parent support;</u> so **Please** be sure to sign up. We need your help setting up and/or running the different stations and breakdown. After Thanksgiving Experience, all 3 & 4-year-old classes will have a Sharing Feast Luncheon. We will share food and food with friends. Be looking for the feast sign-up soon. We will experience how the Native Americans & Pilgrims came together to give thanks, by giving & sharing with one another. Childcare is available by reservations only. Please stop by the front office before November 12th.

If you are on the calendar for water & cups, Please just bring one – 1 gallon of water.

- 11/6 Bring a bar of Ivory Soap (must be ivory, because it floats!)
- 11/12 Childcare reservation for Thanksgiving Experience due
- 11/13 Parent meeting for Thanksgiving Experience
- 11/19 Thanksgiving Experience Set-Up
- 11/20 Thanksgiving Experience and Feast

Looking ahead to December.... Santa visit, Christmas Pageant (12/18), Christmas party.

We hope you have a wonderful Thanksgiving & enjoy time with friends & family. Thank you again for sharing your child with us. They are true treasures and brighten our day!

Blessings!

Mrs. Segura & Mrs. Partin

713-854-2461

msegura@bcumcs.org

